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Brussels, 20 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
 
Together with you, we were looking forward to the 14th International Symposium on Concrete Roads 
(14ISCR), scheduled from 19 June to 23 June 2022 in Krakow, Poland. 
 
However, even though the covid situation is improving in most countries, there is still reluctancy to 
travel. That is why, after close consultation with the Polish Cement Association, organizer of the 
Symposium, we have made the difficult decision to postpone the 14ISCR to 25 till 29 June 2023. This 
leaves us more time for preparation and gives the chance to more authors to submit their abstracts.  
 
 
Then, the abstract submission form is still open here.  
The new deadline to submit your abstract is 15 February 2022. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The latest information will always be available at www.concreteroads2022.com or www.eupave.eu.  
  
We look forward meeting you all in 2023 in Krakow. Until then, stay safe and healthy! 
 
Please, do not hesitate to contact me for any further assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
On behalf of the ITPC, 
 
Ms. Elise Carabedian 
EUPAVE  
 
 
 

For authors who have submitted their abstracts before 17 June 2021: you will 
soon receive your acceptance letter with comments made by the International 
Technical Programme Committee together with the paper guidelines.   
 
For those who submitted their abstracts after 17 June 2021: your abstract will be 
reviewed during the second session. 

https://concreteroads2022.com/abstract/form
http://www.concreteroads2022.com/
http://www.eupave.eu/

